

Carta de Charles William Dabney a Ezequiel A. Chávez, 12 de noviembre de 1917.

IISUE, AHUNAM, Fondo Ezequiel A. Chávez, Caja 118, Exp. 45, doc. 33.



UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNATI

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT-MCMICKEN HALL

November 12, 1917

My dear Professor Chavez:

I appreciate very much indeed your courteous letter of October 31 from Mexico City. Mrs Dabney and I are glad to know that you have arrived in Mexico and hope that you have your family with you and that they are all very well. It is a pleasure to have been of any assistance to you and your family, and I am delighted to know that you have now returned to work for your beloved country. She needs your assistance, and I can imagine what pleasure it gives you to work for her.

I want to thank you again for what you did for the University of Cincinnati and its students. Please do me the favor to write to me from time to time about conditions in Mexico and especially about her educational developments.

With personal regards and best wishes

Very truly yours of

Professor E. A. Chavez Avenida Chapultepec 346 Mexico City, D.F., Mexico